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 Jenny White APP2014/6473/C 13/11/2014  20:55:44  I hope Camden will refuse this application. We have already lost some Victorian houses in the area 

and we cannot afford to lose another. It is in harmony with the architecture of the road, which the 

proposed new building decidedly isn't. 

The applicants claim that it is has little architectural merit. But that is inconsistent with your own 

Conservation Area Statement which refers to the positive contribution it makes to the Conservation 

Area. It is effectively locally listed and should remain so.

Flat 3

22 Netherhall 

Gardens

London

NW3 5TH

 Linda Williams OBJ2014/6473/C 13/11/2014  17:50:17 I object to the demolition of this house in our conservation area, one whose design is integral and 

complimentary to its neighbours and whose demolition will affect the character of the street scape. The 

new proposals do nothing to  enhance this conservation area.

Little House A

16A Maresfield 

Gardens

NW3 5SU
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